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9 June, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our History topic this year, we will be running a Year 3 Victorian day in school on Friday 18th 

June 2021. To make it that bit more special for the children, it would be lovely if they could come dressed 

up as a Victorian school child but PLEASE do not feel you have to buy anything special. 

 

Boys: a pair of shorts, a shirt and cap  

 
 

Girls: a dress/skirt and headscarf/bonnet for the girls will do. 

 
 

If you don’t have these then something plain and smart will be fine.  

 

No PE kit is needed for 3L and 3D as the children will be doing Victorian drills in the clothes they are 

wearing. 

 

Many thanks 

 

The Year 3 Team 
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